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JOINT PRESS RELEASE 
 
Group Corporate Restructuring Plan – Next Meeting o f the Boards of Directors 
of INTEK S.p.A. and KME Group S.p.A. 
 
 
October 1, 2009 –  Further to a press release issued jointly by INTEK S.p.A. and 
KME Group S.p.A. on August 6, 2009, announcing the approval of the guidelines for 
the Group’s corporate restructuring plan, which will be carried out through a reverse 
proportional partial demerger of INTEK S.p.A. into KME Group S.p.A., the two 
companies who are parties to the transaction announce that their Boards of Directors 
have scheduled a meeting for October 7, 2009 to discuss resolutions concerning the 
demerger and the other transactions referred to in the abovementioned press 
release. 
 

* * * 
 
This press release is available at the Company website, www.kme.com. Additional 
information may also be obtained directly from the Company (telephone number  
+39 055.4411454; e-mail investor.relations@kme.com). 
 
 


